
From: Shawn & Karen Carroll
To: Melissa Bisset
Cc: Jim Davis
Subject: Columbia SIZ annual fee
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 4:04:10 PM

Ms. Bisset, please share this letter with our Mayor and City Councilors during section 3 of the
agenda at tomorrow nights regular meeting.  Thank you.

Honorable Mayor and City Councilors:

On behalf of our Canby Fire Department board of directors I am sending this letter requesting
the council’s indulgence in reference to the Columbia SIZ annual fee.  We are hoping the
council will help make our fire department equal in percentages with the city on the annual
fee.  I know time is of the essence on the approval process before it goes to the state if no
decision is made by the city and the county within the time frame of the CIZ agreement.  I
want to let you know that regardless of the outcome we are here to support you and our
community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards

Shawn Carroll
Board Chair
Canby Fire Department

mailto:skcarroll810@gmail.com
mailto:bissetm@canbyoregon.gov
mailto:jdavis@canbyfire.org

